
 

 

We will close Seesaw down 
from Friday 9th July and a 

new login will be sent in your 
child’s report on the 14th July.  

08.07.2021 

PTA Raffle 

Many thanks for  all of the 

contributions.  The raffle 

hampers are looking great.  

Tickets will be on sale until 

14th July.   

The raffle will be drawn on 
the 15th July. 

JUSTS VOUCHERS 
FOR JUMPERS / 

CARDIGANS 

For those in receipt 
of pupil premium, 
you will receive a 

voucher for a 
cardigan or jumper 
from Justs.  Please 
ensure you utilise 
this and collect it 

during the summer 
break.   

We have had an increase in parents arriving early to 

collect children especially on a Friday, please be aware 

that lessons run until pick-up time each day so please try 

to ensure children are accessing all lessons, every day. 

Reporting Absences 

If your child is absent from 

school it is parental 

responsibility to ensure 

school are informed before 

9:00am.  School are finding 

they are having to call 

parents daily.  Option 1 

01772 743531 is 

designated to reporting 

absences and there is also 

an online form which can 

be completed. 

Reports will be sent home on the 

14th July along with new Seesaw 

codes for both pupils and parents. 

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM 

Before the end of term, staff are hoping to hold a pre-

loved uniform sale.  This will be held on the KS2 play-

ground and we invite all parents to come and take ad-

vantage of this to ensure you have enough spare uniform 

for the next academic year.  Thank you to all of those fami-

lies who donate uniform, it really does help! 

Tempest are coming into 

school for 'Family and 

Individual' photos on the 

15th September. 

 






